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We have hiked the Mission Trails Regional Park for many years and admire how
pristine and unspoiled it is. Please do not allow for a power plant to be near
this beautiful park. I feel strongly that it would degrade the natural beauty of

the area.
Thank you.

Diane Kuntz and David Stevens
Santa Monica, CA




